
Members met August 16, 2020; meeting called to order at 1603. Pledge of Allegiance led by Mike. 
Total Attendance: 18 
New Members: 3 
New treasurer: Jasmine McDonald 
Thank you to Region 10 and Region 6 for coming to our first meeting, it’s nice to have support from 

other regions as we start our journey to building it back up again.  

Over 100 bikes attended our benefit ride Friday August 22nd to show support to the Lehner Family. No 

accidents occurred and it was a bigger turnout than we expected. THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO 

PARTICIPATED!  A few updates/topics of discussion: 

• We will be hosting a Color Run October 10, 2020. EVERYONE WELCOME!!! 

o Location: Marl View Lanes 

o Reg @ 8, Kickstands up at 9 

o Cost is $10 a person 

o Shirts are available for pre-order. Contact Annie @ 989-875-9506.  

o We will be stopping for lunch; patches will be available for purchase and there will be 

lots of chances to win prizes! We look forward to everyone coming out! 

• Do not forget about the Freedom Rally September 29th @ Noon. Everyone will be meeting at the 

Capital in Lansing, MI to let their voice be heard! We encourage you all to come show your 

support! 

• Winter Seminar is coming up!!!! 

o January 15th, 16th & 17th 

o Location: FourPoints by Sheraton Saginaw 

4960 Towne Centre Road Saginaw, 48604 

▪ Come out for the weekend and park your vehicle……Everything will be held at 

one location. RESERVE YOUR ROOMS NOW! 

• Our Next Meeting: Sept 20th @ 3pm Blue Bar in Beal City, MI. Bring a new member…..get a 

gift!  

It has been a great year thus far considering the restrictions, we have made the best of it. A lot of great 
things have happened for Region 21 this year as we start to rebuild the committee and gain new 
members. We have many fun ideas coming up for the winter as we continue to grow and build. There 
will be more to come on that as the year progresses. We hope to see you all out for the Color Run Oct 
10th.  
  
As always, Stay Safe & Stay Smart! 
Mike Robinson 
Region 21 RC 


